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Abstract for Dr. Julia Lane  
 
The National Science Foundation is fostering the development of the knowledge, 
theories, data, tools and human capital needed to cultivate a Science of Science and 
Innovation Policy program. The program has three major aims: advancing 
evidence-based science and innovation policy decision making; developing and 
building a scientific community to study science and innovation policy; and 
developing new and improved datasets. 
   
The overarching goal in this effort, however, is to conduct basic research that creates 
new objective models, analytic tools, and datasets to inform our nation's public and 
private sectors about the processes through which investments in science and 
engineering research may be transformed into scientific, social and economic 
outcomes. 
   
We need to better understand the contexts, structures, and processes of scientific 
and engineering research, to evaluate reliably the tangible and intangible returns 
from investments in research and development (R&D), and to predict the likely 
returns from future R&D investments. 
   
To begin to create a scientific, quantifiable measurement of the economic and social 
impacts of our federal research investments, the federal science agencies have 
initiated an innovative new program, STAR METRICS (Science and Technology in 
America's Reinvestment--Measuring the EffecTs of Research on Innovation, 
Competitiveness and Science). This initiative is led by the National Institutes of 
Health and the National Science Foundation under the auspices of the White House 
Office of Science and Technology Policy. The goal is to develop a system that can be 
used to track the results of federal science investments. 
   
The talk will discuss the main features of both the SciSIP program and the STAR 
METRICS program. 
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